Financial Transparency and Integrity Cohort
Democracy Cohorts - Summit for Democracy (summit4democracy.org)
The United States government, Open Government Partnership, and the Brookings Institution jointly launched the financial transparency and integrity democracy cohort on July 21. The event provided an opportunity for civil society and government representatives to share initial reactions, recommendations, and questions regarding the cohort’s high-level objectives and activities. The cohort’s co-leads encouraged attendees to provide feedback on priority themes and suggested cohort participants by Friday, August 12. Feedback and any questions can be directed toward: democracysummit@state.gov, rlewis@brookings.edu, and aidan.harris@opengovpartnership.org.

